
Bill 1298 

 

I oppose this legislation.  This legislation is prejudicial against students who have gone through 

the difficult decision and process of becoming the person and gender they feel called to be.  

These decisions must be unbelievable difficult for anyone to go through.  Once they have gone 

through this decision, it is unconscionable to force them to go back to their original gender to 

participate in a sport surrounded by a gender they do not feel part of.  The athlete should be 

able to participate as the person and gender they currently associate with.   

 

 


